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 Peter Wallace OBJ2016/4803/P 03/10/2016  11:51:07

The case for the masts has not been made clear by the council. There are many alternative and superior 

locations.

25 Lawn Road

Belsize Park

NW32XR

NW32XR

 Michelle 

Berriedale-Johnson

OBJ2016/4803/P 03/10/2016  15:07:57 Objections to the proposed installation.

1. Troyes House is part of a conservation area in which such an installation is totally inappropriate.

2. Troyes House, being only 4 storeys high is a totally inappropriate site for phone masts. The signal 

will deliver high levels of radiation into the upper stories (where many children sleep) of all of the 

neighbouring houses.

3. I am concerned about the effects that such high levels of electromagnetic radiation may have on the 

residents both of Troyes House (over 30% of whom class as ‘vulnerable’) and the surrounding area. 

Even though government regulations do not class phone mast emissions as dangerous, those regulations 

are based on 20 year old research. There is now much credible evidence in the public domain that the 

health of children and vulnerable people may be affected by high levels of radiation.

4. In personal terms I am one of a group of people whose health is adversely affected by 

electromagnetic radiation. The installation of six masts 35 metres from my bedroom would have a 

dramatically negative effect of my health. The result may well be that I have to leave a house in which I 

have lived for 38 years and in which I have brought up my family.

5. I am very unhappy at Camden’s total failure to consult local residents about this proposal. Despite 

the fact that the project was initiated a year ago, we knew nothing of it until a month ago. Even then, 

only a small proportion of the residents who would be affected by the installation were informed and, 

despite several requests, we have still only been given the most basic information about the installation.

I am also very concerned that the councillor tasked with looking after the resident’s interests is also a 

member of the Finance, Technology and Growth Committee with whom this project originated - a clear 

conflict of interest.

5 Lawn Road

 Kate LAwrence COMMNT2016/4803/P 03/10/2016  09:34:39 'I am very worried by the idea that there might be phone masts too close houses and offices. I know that 

many people say they are safe but I do not think we know enough about mobile phone radiation to say 

that and I am really concerned about the effect it might have on peoples health'

179 Kneller Road

TW2 7DY

TW2 7DY

 Peter Wallace OBJ2016/4803/P 03/10/2016  11:51:21

The case for the masts has not been made clear by the council. There are many alternative and superior 

locations.

25 Lawn Road

Belsize Park

NW32XR

NW32XR
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